
Cycle safety competition

To raise awareness about the importance of wearing a helmet when cycling, 

children are invited to design a new Cycle Safety Helmet. 

The competition is backed by Huddersfield University, Brake - The road 

safety charity & Lee White Design, in conjunction with First4lawyers and will 

run across schools throughout the UK. 

The competition opens on Monday 5th November and runs for 3 weeks closing 

on the 23rd November 2018.

Competition winners will receive their helmet design 3D printed by the 3M 

Buckley Innovation Centre, part of Huddersfield University.

But that’s not all!  Each winner will not only receive this amazing prize, but 

they will also receive a brand-new bike in time for Christmas, supplied 

by First4Lawyers.

Children will be provided with a paper template, which must be returned to 

school by Friday 23
rd
 November 2018. Alternatively, you can post your entries 

direct to First4Lawyers, Permanent House, Dundas Street, Huddersfield, 

West Yorkshire, HD1 2HE, or an electronic copy can be emailed 

to competition@cycle-safety.org. 

Rules:

 Use the cycle helmet template provided

 Only one entry per child

 Helmet designs can be as elaborate as you like, but they mustn't have any 

spikes or sharp edges

 Designs must be the child's own work and must not use any copyrighted 

images, logos or symbols

 Remember to include name, age, year group and school

 Entry is only open to children in KS2 (years 3-6) in England

 Email entries must be received no later than 4pm on Tuesday 27 

November (when sending directly to First4Lawyers)

In order to download a pack for home, or to submit entries directly, visit 

 https://cyclesafety.first4lawyers.com/

https://www.first4lawyers.com/
mailto:competition@cycle-safety.org
https://cyclesafety.first4lawyers.com/

